
 

6 February 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
Please can all students bring their passport and EHIC to Mr Podger in Art, by Monday 11 

of February.  
 
Please find below the final details for the trip to Rome. 
 
Arrival and departure times from BWS 
The Coach will leave at 09:15am; all boys need to be in school by 08:45am in Art 2 to be 
registered with their bag on Thursday 14 February. 
 
The boys should return to school by 10-10:30pm on Sunday 17 February, but the boys will 
confirm arrival time on the return bus journey.  
 
Flight details 
 

Depart 
Date 

Vendor 
Flt 
Num 

From To 
Depart 
Time 

Arrive 
Time 

Thu 14-
Feb-19 

British 
Airways 

BA556 
LHR - Heathrow, 

London 
from Terminal 5 

FCO - Fiumicino 
Arpt, Rome 

arrive Terminal 3 
14:10 17:50  

Sun 17-
Feb-19 

British 
Airways 

BA559 
FCO - Fiumicino 

Arpt, Rome 
from Terminal 3 

LHR - Heathrow, 
London 

arrive Terminal 5 
17:15 19:00  

 
Itinerary – subject to change 

 
Day 1 

Arrival in Rome 
Evening walk and meal 

Day 2 
4hr Guided Tour of Rome, taking in Roman Forum, Colosseum (just from the 
outside), Pathenon, Trevi Fountain & Spanish Steps  
A break for lunch  
Afternoon at the National Gallery of Modern and Contemporary Art 
Evening meal 

Day 3 
Full day visiting the Vatican Museum, Sistine Chapel and St Peter’s Basilica, 
all with the use of headsets.  
Evening meal 



  
   

 

Day 4 
Entry to Maxxi 
Departure for the airport 

 
Luggage 

- One piece of hold luggage -23 kilos 
- One piece of hand luggage 

 
Money 

Lunch is not included in the price of the trip; please ensure your son/daughter has 
enough euros to purchase their own food. Also students may want to bring 
additional spending money.  

 
Kit lists  

- Clothing suitable for a school city break  
- To enter Vatican City you must wear long trousers and cover your shoulders. 

 
For Art students: 

Sketch book(s) 
Camera  
Drawing materials 

 
For Philosophy students: 

Notebook 
Pen 
Camera 

 
If you have any questions please email Miss Steer on Nas@bws.wilts.sch.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Natalie Steer and David Podger 
 

mailto:Nas@bws.wilts.sch.uk

